
 

 

Friday 21st October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
Mock Exam Week and Remote Learning  
 
The week beginning Monday 31st October is our mock exam week and remote learning week. Mock 
exams will take place for all Year 11 and Year 13 for their GCSE and A Level exams and any Year 12 
students who will be sitting January exams.  Please find the mock exam timetable at the end of this 
email. Year 11 students will need to attend all day in uniform. Year 12 and 13 should attend 20 mins 
before their scheduled exam. 
 
All students should be accessing remote learning via MS Teams for each of their subjects during remote 
learning week.  
 
Open Evening 
 
We held our first Open Evening for prospective Y10 and Y12 students here yesterday and it was a really 
lovely event. The building was full of current, previous and prospective students sharing their goals and 
experiences. We welcomed 150 new students into the building and look forward to our next event in 
January. 
 

Return to School 
 

All students should return to school for lessons as normal on Monday 7th November 2022 at 
8:40am. 

All students are expected to be in full uniform (KS4) or dress code (KS5) and arrive on time. 
 
 
 
I wish all of the Mulberry UTC community and their families a restful half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 



 

 

 


